
The 2010 Abortion & Pro-Choice Activists’ National Conference saw delegates 
from Victoria, NSW and Queensland meet for the first time in many years. 
 
The Conference heard in detail of the struggle for abortion law reform in 
Queensland, especially as it applies to the situation a young couple in Cairns 
facing criminal charges in relation to abortion. 
 
Following calls for solidarity and support made during the Conference and at a 
Public Meeting held on 6th February, 2010, Women’s Abortion Action Campaign 
(WAAC) will meet from 6.00 pm on Tuesday, 16th February, 2010, to discuss fu-
ture activities around solidarity with Queensland’s Pro Choice Activist Coali-
tion; working towards the repeal of anti-abortion laws across Australia and 
other issues of importance to all Australian women. 
 

The meeting will be held at the offices of: 

SUPRA (Sydney University Postgraduate Representative Association) 

Raglan Street Building (G10)  
Darlington Campus, The University of Sydney 
 

See you there! 
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WAAC is an activist organisation which receives 
no funding except occasional ‘one off’ financial 

support from various organisations.  

WAAC relies on donations from supporters to 
purchase basic supplies such as stationery, and 
greatly appreciates donations in cash which can be 
used as need demands. Other donations are also 
welcome, including unused postage stamps (for 
mailouts), good condition ’pre-loved’ furniture and 
electrical equipment, stationery, banner poles  

And …  

YOUR time and energy! 

� Become ACTIVE by attending meetings; 

� SHARE computer, web, administrative,      
research  and creative ideas; 

� Write, network and organise events to     
RAISE AWARENESS of WAAC’s aims and 
generate membership and funds for WAAC’s 
work 

Support women’s rights 
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Join Women’s Abortion Action Campaign today.  You will receive the historic Right 

To Choose newsletter and first hand information about WAAC activities.  

You will also be able to contribute to WAAC’s planning, policies and actions.  

 

Yes, I would like to join WAAC:                                                                         (Please print details clearly, thank you!) 

 

Name: ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Address: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Email Address: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

 

Contact Phone No: …………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

� I would like to donate to WAAC. Please find enclosed a cheque/money order for $ ……… (a receipt will be 
forwarded to you). You can also donate via direct deposit /electronic transfer to: Women’s Abortion Action 
Campaign, Commonwealth Bank, BSB 062 003, Account Number 903087. If you would like a receipt, please advise by 

email when you make your deposit. 

 

� I would like to become active in WAAC’s campaigns. Please let me know about future actions by post/email to 

the address above 

 

Send to: WAAC, PO Box 547, Summer Hill NSW 2130  *  Mobile: 0407 665 857 
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WAAC: Objectives & demands 

Women’s Abortion Action Campaign :  ABN  31 248 204 614  

In 1972, Women's Abortion Action 
Campaign set out five objectives and 

demands ... 

Although nearly forty years have passed, 
these remain as relevant today as they ever 

were: 

 � That abortion is a woman's right to      

 choose 

 � Free safe abortion on demand 

 � Free safe contraception on demand 

 � The repeal of all abortion laws 

 � No forced sterilisation 
 

Women’s Abortion Action Campaign 
(WAAC) continues to work toward the 

achievement of these objectives.  

 Want to get involved?  

 Contact WAAC today!  

Women’s Abortion Action Campaign :  ABN  31 248 204 614  



Graphic designers and artists   

Journalists, writers, thinkers   

Women of ideas!!! 
 

Call for members for the Right To Choose E-Newsletter Production Collective 

 

Right To Choose is the newsletter of the 
Women’s Abortion Action Campaign 

(WAAC).  

 

Beginning as a newspaper in 1972, Right To 
Choose moved to magazine format in the 
1980s and has been published as an E-

Newsletter and mail-out during recent years. 

 

WAAC would now like to extend an 
invitation to interested people to form a 
production collective for the purposes of 
publishing Right To Choose as an E-Newsletter 

and mail out. 

 

Members of the Production Collective would be asked to work within an 
editorial policy and brief developed by WAAC 
(but open to discussion), and to participate in 
meetings of the WAAC Collective to report 
progress with each issue of Right To Choose. 

 

If you are interested, please let us know at a 

meeting, or via email: 
 

contact_waac@yahoo.com.au 


